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Rule of the Week 

I do my best in class and allow others to 
do the same. 

Reminder: Enrolment MSCC 

There are a few places left.  Enrolment on Monday 
and Tuesdays at 9.00am until the end of November.  
Bring Birth Certificate, PPSN and proof of PPSN. 

Christmas Shows 

Parents are invited to our annual Christmas Shows which 
will be held on: 

1. Monday 17th December for 4th/5th classes. 
2. Tuesday 18th December for 3rd/6th classes. 

Maths Week/Champions 
Well done to the following Mathletics winners: 

 
3rd class - Jaylyn Smith from Ms English's class - 

31350 points 
4th class - Divine Idugboe from Ms O'Rourke's 

class - 10730 points 
5th class - DJ McNamara from Mr Bacon's class - 

4146 points 
6th class - Sean Samson from Ms Flynn's class - 

25688 points 
A special mention to Daniel Cooper (Mr Murphy's 
class) who got 30136 points and Jay Kumar (Mr 

Watson’s class) who got 23575 points. 

Gaeilge  
 
 

Each week we are trying to include a sentence(s) in 
Irish (as Gaeilge) that you might like to use at home 

with your child 
Go raibh maith agat—Thank you 
Fáilte romhat—You’re welcome 
Ca bhfuil tu? - Where are you 
An maith leat? - Do you like? 

Is maith liom—I like 
 
 
 
 
 
 

And our Seanfhocail (old Irish saying) translates to 
“When the cat is away the mice will play” 

Unfortunately, due to the bad weather on the last two 
Wednesdays we have yet to get started.  Hopefully it will 

go ahead this week. 

Sprocket Rockets 

School & Sports News 

A. Swimming:  Session 7 of 8 swims takes place 
tomorrow for 4th class pupils. 

B. Cookery: Ms Kiernan’s and Ms Flynn’s cookery classes 
this week (2/5) 

C. OWLS: 5th class have OWLS this week. 

D. Transition Programme: As part of the programme, 
transition year students will be doing some Shared 

Reading with 3rd class pupils on Tuesday 

Core Group Meeting 

All parents are welcome to the weekly meeting which is 
held every Friday in the Parents Room at 9.15am.  We 

welcome any suggestions you may have.  Please give them 
to Ms O’Shea or Lisa Rohan the Home School Liaison 
Coordinator.  Lisa can be contacted on 083 0092792. 

Christmas Fair 

We are holding our annual Christmas Fair on Friday 
30th November.  Huge thanks to all the parents 

working on this. 

If you have any unwanted gifts/toys in good 
condition please send them in to Lisa. 

Update Forms 

Please fill in the pupil update form attached and return 
to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.  It is vital 

that we have an up to date mobile phone number on which 
you can be contacted.  

Book Rental 
Most people have paid book bills or attempted to pay 
something off the bill at this stage but there is still 

some money outstanding.  If you are one of the few who 
have not yet paid anything we would appreciate if you 

could rectify this or call to see Ms O’Shea 


